
Subject: Sending Gentle Encouragement

5/9/2024

Dear Rose Vine, and all Rose Brooks staff,

As Union Steward for Local IBEW 53 with KC Streetcar's staff, I understand you are
looking into joining together to create a Collective Bargaining Agreement between LiUNA Local
955 and your management. I am well familiar with Rose Brooks and understand the very hard
work you do every day. I believe having designated union advocates will help you concentrate
on your chosen work, rather than employment issues. As fellow unionized workers we stand in
solidarity with you and support you in your Bargaining efforts!

Greta Erhardt
IBEW Local 53
KC Streetcar Union Steward
1100 Admiral Blvd
Kansas City MO 64106
adixon@ibewlocal53.org


